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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 13 – 8
th

 December, 2017 

 

Thank you all for your support of the Parish Christmas Fayre.  It was lovely to see so many of you there and a superb total of 

£927.40  was raised. 

 

Grandparents Christmas Dinner – Tuesday 12
th

 December, 2017 

We have over 60 grandparents coming to join us which is fantastic. 

Grandparents should arrive at school for 11.15 am  with dinner being served at 11.30 am. 

Entertainment will also be provided by our school choir with plenty of Christmas songs.  

 

Christmas Productions – Advanced Notice 

Monday 18
th

 December, 2017 – Key Stage One  – 2.15 pm 

Tuesday 19
th

 December, 2017- Key Stage Two – 2.30 pm 

Wednesday 20
th

 December, 2017 – Nursery – 9.30 am and Reception  2.15 pm       

All productions will be in the school hall. 

 

Christmas Theatre 

As a way of a thank you to the children, school has heavily subsidised a trip to the theatre in Birmingham.   

It is a superb experience to sample professional actors working in theatres which the children might not otherwise visit. 

Nursery and Reception will have The Little Blue Monster Theatre Company coming into school on Thursday 14
th

 December at 

1.30 pm.   

Key Stage One will be going to see Alice In Wonderland at the Old Rep on Wednesday 20
th

 December in the morning. 

Key Stage Two will be seeing 101 Dalmatians at the Birmingham Rep also on Wednesday 20
th

 December in the morning. 

I am sure the children will thoroughly enjoy the occasion. 

 

Wear Christmas Jumper Day – Wednesday 20
th

 December, 2017 

The children are invited to come in Non-Uniform with their Christmas jumpers on (£1 per family) with all monies going to The 

Children’s Hospital, where some of our children have received such valuable care. 

 

Severe Weather 

In the event of severe weather and a decision being made to close school, a Groupcall text to parents will be made and it will also 

be announced on the school website. 

Free Radio and BBC Radio West Midlands will also broadcast any school closures. 

 

Parking 

We have had complaints recently from our neighbours, about parents parking across their drives, preventing them leaving or 

entering their homes 

.  I was informed last week that one parent had even turned their car around on our neighbours grass! 

Quite rightly they are tired of this.  Please park considerately and do not block driveways because registration numbers will be 

taken and the police informed. 

We have asked the police to make spot checks. 

Please remember that the church car park is always available to park or turn around. 

 

Parentview 

We have had 5 responses to the questionnaire but need many more in order for the results to be shown in tabulated form. 

Please visit www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk to complete the short questionnaire. 

mailto:enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk
http://www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk/
http://www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/


     
                                                                                         

 

 

Walk to School 

Congratulations to 3M and 5I who are our November winners. 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Light Blue Badges: Daisi Mai Dunstan, Christabel Arojojoye, Poppy Hall, Dante Pennant, Allegresse Norberto, Micah Smith, 

Caitlyn Street, Aroosh Naveed, Anaie Brookes, Paris Carroll, Leah Williamson, Luis Marolicaru, Cortez Minott, Martyna Grycz, 

Andra-Alice Marolicaru, Walid Ahmed 

Pink Badges: Nevaeh Evans, Patryk Stawny, Olivia Lillie-Ratcliffe, Denusun Pirapaharan, Hamzah Sharifi, Darius Stan, Harafa 

Faghiri, Layla Graham, Peter McCreadie 

Red  Badges: Andrius Fernandez, Nathaniel Grant 

 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Jorgie Swallow, Michael Kuforiji 

Reception AP Ismail Shakir 

Reception CT Ahmed Kamil, Sedi Shabangu 

Year 1P Patryk Stawny 

Year 1R Tanaka Muchena, Zayd  Khan 

Year 2M Darius Stan 

Year 2R Jack Harrison, Jakub Felusiak, Lucas Buckley, Cristina Baidoo 

Year 3G Kiera Doyle, Jehovani Mukanjila 

Year 3M Jaydan Richards, Leeson McDonald 

Year 4B Yusef Reza 

Year 4LG Lily-Mae Astley 

Year 5HH Cristiano Da Rocha, Cohen Buckley 

Year 5I Leah Purewal 

Year 6T Walid Ahmed, Maya Khan 

MUSIC AWARD Y2 

WISE OWL AWARD Naomi Soboyede 

Well done everyone!  

 

Period – 27
th

 November – 1
st
 December 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayers 

Please pray for Mr Robinson and Mr Dodds who have lost loved ones recently and the O’Leary family on the death of their Nan. 

 

Wrap up warm and enjoy the weekend. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R.Baker and staff 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 85.4% 

Reception CT 94.1% 

Year 1P 93.8% 

Year 1R 97% 

Year 2M 91% 

Year 2R 96.7% 

Year 3G 98.6% 

Year 3M 94.3% 

Year 4B 94.7% 

Year 4LG 93.3% 

Year 5I 92.9% 

Year 5HH 96.1% 

Year 6T 98.7% 


